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REF:  2015\086  

 

TO:  ALL PRINCIPALS IN NT CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

ALL STAFF & STUDENTS IN NT CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: INFORMATION & COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY (ICT) POLICIES 

 

 

 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

The recent issue concerning a posting on social media and attempts to access email 

systems once again highlights the need for all staff and students to be aware of the policies 

that Catholic Education NT has circulated on this subject. 

 

Attached are the three policies: 

1. CENT Acceptable use Policy – dated Feb 2015 

2. CENT Cyberbullying Policy – dated Sept 2012 

3. Digital communication, staff conduct & student safety – dated June 2013 

 

Please ensure your staff and students are informed about these policies.  If you have 

developed your own policies based on these, please ensure they are up to date, 

particularly on the topic of social media as outlined in the Acceptable Use Policy. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Greg O’Mullane 

Deputy Director School Services 

 

16 November 2015 
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